Zone 6 T and T Report

Firstly, we would like to thank all the participants, hosting clubs and volunteers that make a tournament successful. This was definitely a learning year, with a few bumps along the way, but overall we feel the year was a success. We would like to thank all the ladies for their patience over the last season. Big thank you to Sandi and Lena for all their help during the tournaments. Currently, we are in the process of planning next year's season, with our first tournament confirmed for Monday May 6, at Qualicum Beach Memorial, with a 8:30 am Shot Gun start. There will be a cap of 64 participants, so please remember to talk it up at your club. The web site will be updated soon. Keep checking the Zone 6 web site for more information on the rest of the tournaments.

Cheers

Leah and Shawne

See Financial tab on the website for budget and actual